
 
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Mr Hai, 

Thank you for showing interest in the activities of BEREC and the BEREC Office and for 

submitting an application for access to the documents. 

The BEREC Office hereby confirms the receipt of your application, which will be treated in 

compliance with Regulation (EC) No 1049/2001 of the European Parliament and of the Council 

regarding public access to European Parliament, Council and Commission documents. 

All your personal data is treated in compliance with the provisions and requirements of 

Regulation (EC) No 45/2001 of the European Parliament and of the Council of 18 December 

2000 on the protection of individuals with regard to the processing of personal data by the 

Community institutions and bodies and on the free movement of such data.  

Please refer to the Privacy Statement available on the BEREC website: 

http://berec.europa.eu/eng/document_register/request_a_document/ 

 

Regards, 

BEREC Office 
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